Lauri Feindell

Subject: FW: IH Response: TUP Referral (Project No. C2023.018-TUP)

From: HBE <HBE@interiorhealth.ca>

Sent: June 29, 2023 5:28 PM

To: Planning <planning@rdos.bc.ca>

Subject: IH Response: TUP Referral (Project No. C2023.018-TUP)

You don't often get email from hbe@interiorhealth.ca. Learn why this is important

Hello,

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments on this propose OCP amendment. | have reviewed the information
and determined that our interests are not affected.

Thank you,

Anita Ely (she, her, hers)

Specialist Environmental Health Officer
Healthy Community Development

Salmon Arm Health Centre
851 16% St NE, Box 627, Salmon Arm, BC V1E 4N7
c: 250-253-3679

e: anita.ely@interiorhealth.ca
®
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Interior Health would like to recognize and acknowledge the traditional, ancestral, and unceded territories of the Ddkelh Dené, Ktunaxa,
Nlaka’pamux, Secwépemc, St'at’'imc, Syilx, and TSilhqot’in Nations where we live, learn, collaborate and work together.

The contents of this e-mail, including its attachments, are intended for the exclusive use of the recipient and may contain confidential or privileged information. If you are not
the intended recipient and received this in error, you are notified that taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. Please notify the
sender by reply e-mail immediately and permanently delete this e-mail and its attachments, along with any copies thereof. Be advised that copies of your response to this email
may be stored outside of Canada, not in the custody or control of Interior Health and subject to the laws of other countries.



